

## STOWFORD SCHOOL

Exeter Road, Ivybridge, Devon PL21 OBG

Tel No: 01752 894163 Email: admin@stowford.devon.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Sue Williams Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Hannah Ocean

www.stowford.devon.sch.uk

22<sup>nd</sup> April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

## Summer Term Clubs 2024

The teachers at Stowford are delighted to be able to send you a timetable of the clubs that are on offer for the summer term! We offer clubs to cater for a range of interests. Clubs will run for 8 weeks this term and will not run in the weeks where it is the half term holiday. Lunchtime clubs, because they are held in school time, do <u>not</u> require you to complete a permission slip. Please also note that some clubs are already established with existing team members and this is indicated on the timetable.

Clubs will <u>start in the week beginning 29<sup>th</sup> April 2024</u> and continue until the <u>week beginning</u> <u>24<sup>th</sup> June 2024</u> (there are no clubs Monday 6<sup>th</sup> May due to the bank holiday and week beginning 27<sup>th</sup> May as it straddles the half term holiday). All clubs will be finished by <u>Friday</u> <u>28<sup>th</sup> June 2024</u>.

Please have a look with your child/children at the timetable and discuss with them what they might like to join. If children wish to attend an after school club you will need to fill in a permission slip, which have been sent home with your child today. Please return a slip for each club your child is interested in as they are passed to the individual teachers running the club.

There is a letter and application form which will be emailed as a separate attachment for the Multi-Skills Club and Football Club, paper copies of these are available from the office if required.

Clubs are very often oversubscribed, so please don't assume that if you have filled in a form your child definitely has a place. Please wait for confirmation from the teacher running the club that your son/daughter has a place.

We hope there is something that you are interested in as the teachers give generously of their time to cover a range of interests.

If your child is allocated a place at a club and is unable to attend a club session at any time, please inform the school office or teacher responsible for the club. If there is no notification from the Parent/Carer and a child fails to attend a session, they may lose their place at that club. We realise how inconvenient it is if clubs are cancelled so we will endeavour not to cancel unless there is absolutely no alternative.

Club timetables, permission slips and clubs letters are also available on the school website. Do feel free to download! Deadline for receipt of slips will be Wednesday 24<sup>th</sup> April 2024 and you will receive a reply slip from the teacher running the club to let you know whether your child has been allocated a place on Friday 26<sup>th</sup> April 2024. Multi-skills and football club, please assume your child has a place unless informed otherwise.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask your child's teacher or in the school office!

Yours sincerely

See Williams

Mrs S Williams











